
HIPAA/HITECH Update: The Rules Have Changed
Again!

The federal government has released the long-awaited omnibus final rule. Health care providers and payers will
have to change
their policies and practices regarding breach notification, uses and disclosures of protected health information,
patient privacy rights, and business associate relationships. Listen to a California privacy expert explain the new
rule and, in particular, how state law impacts its implementation in California.
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